
From: Rosemarie Anderson 

Hello, 

I am writing on behalf of European Transpersonal Association (ETPA). 

  

We are happy to share news regarding ETPA's conference and to invite you to bring your 

precious contribution and vision to this educational manifestation. 

 
Following a well-established tradition, the ETPA together with the French Transpersonal 

Association (AFT), the main coordinator of this edition, are organising the annual online 

conference with the title: Education for Benevolence, a necessity for our modern world, 

on 21st and 22nd of November 2020. 

  

We hope to offer everyone and especially decision-makers in all fields, health and wellness 

professionals, the opportunity for an open and constructive dialogue on the interest and 

impact of a transpersonal perspective in the world, in other words, a modification of the 

current relational rules. 

Call for Papers (before 20th of October): 

Those who wish to give a lecture or workshop are requested to send, before 20th of 

October, 2020, the title of their intervention and a short abstract of maximum 150 words, to 

the following email addresses: office@etpa.eu.com and aftinstitut1985@gmail.com 

*****All the lectures will be translated both to english and french. 

All the best, 

Karina Minda 



 


